
 PROPOSED SC ROUTE 707 WIDENING PROJECT 
FROM SOUTH OF ENTERPRISE ROAD TO US 17  

 

Horry/Georgetown County 
 

 Public Information Meeting  
 

Meeting: 
Thursday, August 7, 2008, from 4:00 to 7:00 p.m., at the St. James High 
School cafeteria located at 10800 Highway 707 in Murrells Inlet.  The 
meeting will have a drop-in format, with displays for viewing.  Citizens will 
have the opportunity to provide written comments, however a formal 
presentation will not be given during this time. 

An official Public Hearing will be held in the future.  At that time, a formal 
presentation will be given during the meeting, and citizens will have the 
opportunity to make formal, verbal comments immediately following. 

Purpose: 
To provide information regarding the SC Route 707 Widening Project. 
Another purpose of the meeting will be to gather information from the 
public or any interested organization on historic or cultural resources in 
the area.  Engineering, Right-of-Way, and Environmental personnel from 
the South Carolina Department of Transportation (SCDOT) and 
SCDOT’s design consultant will be available to answer questions. The 
project termini are from just south of Enterprise Road (S-26-926) in Horry 
County to US 17 in Georgetown County. 

Contact: 
Mike Barbee, Program Manager • Columbia, SC • 803-737-4034 
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